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Bree Adams <breeadamspro@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 16, 2022 at 2:16 PM 
 

Good Afternoon, 

After playing some phone tag, it was good to talk to you earlier today. Per our conversation, I double checked the date and 
time of our upcoming parent night. It is scheduled for January 24, 2023 from 6-7pm. Thank you for checking with your two 
individuals who have experience speaking on our topic, how to use social media/internet safely, to see their availability on 
that evening. 

I copied Pastor Tabor on this email as he is helping to finalize a speaker for this event. We look forward to hearing back from 
you on the availability of those individuals for that evening. Pastor Tabor may have some additional questions for the 
individuals as well to help finalize the topic and the main points presented.  
-- 

Kind Regards 

Bree Adams <breeadamspro@gmail.com> 


